150 Fifth Avenue New York City October 1, 1937

To the Friends of Yenching University:

We are sure that you are interested at this time, not only in our University, but in the cause of Christian education for the young men and women of China. The enclosed news bulletin will give you brief glimpses of the fortitude with which American and Chinese faculties and the students of all our Christian colleges are passing through this time of suffering and peril.

We shall send you later more detailed news about Yenching. We are grateful for your interest.

Sincerely yours,
George G. Barber
President Board of Trustees

